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We remember in prayer 

BOHERLAHAN 
Sat 21 Sept 7.30pm Mary Croke, Regaile and her parents Patrick & Annie Hewitt, 

Bawnmore; and also for Rita Woods, Ballytarsna 

Sun 22 Sept 11.00am  Josephine O’ Dwyer, Thurlesbeg; also Nicholas Maher,     

                              Clareen, and his sister Sarah Danagher 

Mon 23 Sept 7.30pm  Lar, Paddy and Sheila O’ Dwyer, Thurlesbeg 

Sat 28 Sept 7.30pm  Kitty Burke, Clareen. 

DUALLA 

Sat 21 Sept 6.30pm Philip & Mary Breen, Coleraine 

Sun 29 Sept 9.30am Jack & Eileen O’ Reilly, Ballinree, & daughter Claire 

PRAY FOR:  Deceased members of the Finn family, Rathclogh (Mass 

offered);  

 Bridie Crosse, Ballycahill, who was interred last week. 
 

Mon 23 Sept is the memorial of St Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio), priest. A Capuchin friar, 

he was a stigmatist, confessor, and friend of all who suffer. He died on 23 Sept 1968.  

Thurs 27 Sept is the memorial of St Vincent de Paul (1580-1660), priest. He founded the 

Vincentians and the Daughters of Charity. He is patron of all charitable works.  
 

HOLY COMMUNION MINISTERS   (On duty next week) 

BOHERLAHAN: Jim Mulligan; Marie Ryan & Katie O’ Dwyer 

DUALLA:   Billy Gleeson; Pauline Twomey 
 

Boherlahan-Dualla Parish Pastoral Leadership Committee: Arising from the Listening 

Process that has been conducted in the Diocese during the last year, a number of priorities 

have been recommended. One of these is to have as much participation as possible of the 

congregation in the Liturgy of the Mass.  Many good suggestions came up at our meeting. 

One that we felt we could start with very soon was the bringing up of the Offertory Gifts at 

each Mass. We hope to start this practice the first weekend in October. If you would like to 

take part in this ritual we would love to hear from you.  
 

Visitation of the Sick: Hospitals and nursing homes are no longer permitted to provide 

priests with a list of parishioners who are their patients or residents. This is due to the new 

law called General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). If you have a family member in a 

hospital or nursing home who would like a visit from a priest, please contact either priest of 

the parish (see telephone numbers at the top of the newsletter).  
 

Priests Autumn Collection: Will be taken up at all Masses this weekend. We say sincere 

thanks for your generosity and support in the past. We do need your help and offerings if we 

are to meet our targets for this year. 
 

World Day of Prayer for Migrants and Refugees: Sunday 29 September. We are all 

invited to help these people who come to our country by welcoming, protecting, promoting 

and integrating them into our life here. 
 

VOCATIONS TO PRIESTHOOD/RELIGIOUS LIFE:  “None of us lives for oneself, 

and no one dies for oneself.” How is God calling you to live for others? Could it be as a 

priest? Contact: Fr Joe Walsh 086-7714888 or your local priest.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration Assembly Sat 28 Sept 10am - 1pm in St Patrick's College, Thurles. 

Rosary & Testimony at 10am, Holy Hour at 11.15am led by Fr. John Keane and Holy Mass 

at 12.15pm concelebrated by Fr. Daniel Woods & Fr. John Keane. All welcome. 
 

Day for Life: This will be celebrated on Sunday, 6 October. The emphasis this year is on 

Domestic Abuse in the home. 
 

Date for your Diary: Lourdes Pilgrimage in 2020 Saturday 13 June –Thursday 18 June,  
 

Altar Servers: This Sunday we welcome new groups of Altar Servers in Boherlahan and 

Dualla with their leaders from last year. They give a great service to our parish and at the 

same time develop their own confidence and leadership qualities. We are truly appreciative 

of all the parents for their cooperation, support and encouragement. 
 

Listening Process: Meeting of the Cashel Deanery parishes will take place on Thurs 10 Oct 

in the Community Centre, Holycross, at 7.30pm. More details in the coming weeks. 
 

Book of Exodus: A four week course, presented by Sr Therese Fitzgerald, Sister of Sion, 

explores biblical background, interpretation and application to life today. Participants will 

discover in the book of Exodus support for their personal and spiritual development. Four 

Monday evenings, 30 Sep to 21 Oct 2019. Time: 7:30-9pm at MIC St Patrick’s Campus, 

Thurles. Cost: €20. Register on bibleincashelandemly@gmail.com, or phone Jessie on 

0872476708. All welcome.  
 

Safeguarding: Printed safeguarding leaflets and posters are on display on the notice board 

in the church porch. All of this material is on the Diocesan Website. Copies of the leaflets 

are available to anyone on request. 
 

Bereavement Information Evening Venue: Milford Care Centre, Castletroy, Limerick on 

Thurs 26 Sept, 7.00pm – 9.00pm (Registration from 6:45pm). 
 

Food for thought 
Smile at each other; smile at your wife, smile at your husband, smile at your children,  

smile at each other…it doesn’t matter who it is… 

and that will help you grow up in a greater love for each other. (St Teresa of Kolkata). 
 

Teresa of Avila (1515–1582) 

Christ has no body but yours, 

No hands, no feet on earth but yours, 

Yours are the eyes with which he looks 

Compassion on this world, 

Yours are the feet with which he walks to do 

good, 

Yours are the hands, with which he blesses 

all the world. 

Yours are the hands, yours are the feet, 

Yours are the eyes, you are his body. 

Christ has no body now but yours, 

No hands, no feet on earth but yours, 

Yours are the eyes with which he looks 

Compassion on this world. 

Christ has no body now on earth but yours. 
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